
 

 

 

CFPA NEWSLETTER #DiscoverYourIncredible 

WWW.COTTONSFARM.THEHARMONYTRUST.ORG 01332 771 370 @CottonsFarmSch 

FRIDAY 4th October 2019 

Dates for the Diary 
24/10 - Halloween Disco 

25/10 - Good to be Green 

25/10 - Break up for Half-term 

04/11 - Return from Half-term 

06/11 - Bonfire & Books Event 

08/11 - Pyjama Dress Up Day 

19/11 & 20/11 - Parent’s Evening 

29/11 - Parents Forum 

02/12 - INSET Day 

17/12—Breakfast with Santa 

19/12 - Good to be Green 

20/12 - Christmas Carol Extravaganza 

20/12—Break up for Christmas 

 

Dear Families 

We’ve had another #incredible week here at Cottons Farm Primary  

Academy—despite the continued wet weather! 

The highlight of the week was our Harvest Festival service at St Stephen’s 

church.  I was sad not to be there but heard from Mrs Hadfield what a 

good occasion it was.  We have been able to donate lots of goods to the 

Padley Centre which supports people who are homeless.  Thanks for     

supporting us in this great cause.  

Our football team had another game against Wyndham Primary and 

again played well despite losing.  Year 5 Mario scored our first goal of the 

season and Mr Mills told me what a great goal it was. 

I do hope you have a great weekend.  Please remember to support your 

child by reading to them at home! It really is the most important thing 

you can be doing to support their learning. 

Mr Stockwell 

Attendance 

EVERY day at school counts!  Be on time at quarter to nine! 

Class attendance for this week:- 

Caterpillars — 99% 

Gruffalos — 96% 

Fantastic Foxes — 99% 

The Explorers — 99% 

The Hobbits — 95% 

Uniforms 
Correct uniform should be worn at all times - please check with 

the office if you are unsure what this involves.  If financing of  

correct uniform is ever an issue, please do come 

and speak to someone confidentially - we always 

try to help where we can.  

Also, remember to bring a warm, waterproof coat 

every day. 

Halloween Disco 
We will be having 

our annual               

Halloween Disco 

on Thursday 24th 

October.  Please 

stay tuned for a separate letter about this that will be 

going out next week!  For now, please be aware that 

the disco will be held straight after school until 4:30 

and that children must be accompanied by an adult 

family member! 



 

Hall of Fame! 


